



Keith Howell
SUPERINTENDENT

Amy Gole DIRECTOR FOR PANKOW CENTER

Christine Sampier ASSOCIATE DIRECTOR FOR PANKOW CENTER

August 21, 2025

Dear Pankow Parents,

On behalf of the entire staff at the Pankow Center, I would like to take this opportunity to welcome you to the 2025-2026 school year. We look forward to greeting you on your first day!

I would like to invite you to the Pankow Center on **Thursday, September 4, 2025** for our Fall Open House. Our goal is for you to meet your child's instructor(s) and learn more about the course(s) they will be taking this year. Please have your student's class schedule so you can attend the correct session; below you will find the Open House schedule.

CTE Sessions	Time(s)
Session 1: Hours 1 and 2	6:00 – 6:25 p.m.
Session 2: Hours 3 and 4	6:30 – 6:55 p.m.
Session 3: Hours 5 and 6	7:00 – 7:25 p.m.

I also want to take this opportunity to remind our families that the Pankow Center is a closed campus and students are <u>not</u> allowed to drive to and from the Pankow Center. There are some extenuating circumstances in which an exception to this board policy can be made, such as dual enrollment students and *some* non-LCPS sending districts. If you have a question regarding this policy, please reach out to Mrs. Christine Sampier, Associate Director at Pankow.

We look forward to seeing you!

Amy Gole

Director for Pankow

amy tole

Open House 25-26 CTE

NOTICE OF NONDISCRIMINATION: It is the policy of L'Anse Creuse Public Schools not to discriminate on the basis of race, color, religion, national origin or ancestry, gender, age, disability, height, weight or marital status in its programs, services, activities, or employment. Inquiries related to nondiscrimination policies should be directed to: Civil Rights Coordinator, Assistant Superintendent for Human Resources, L'Anse Creuse Public Schools, Harry L. Wheeler Community Center and Administrative Offices, 24076 F. V. Pankow Blvd., Clinton Twp., MI 48036, (586) 783-6300. Nondiscrimination inquiries related to disability should be directed to: Section 504 Coordinator, Director for Special Education, (586) 783-6300.

24600 F.V. PANKOW BLVD. CLINTON TWP, MI 48036 586.783.6570 586-783.6577 FAX WWW.LC-PS.ORG